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Tuesday, October 22, 2002 ¢
Mr. Tom Barker, Real Estate Manager &= .
Lamar Advertising Company

5030 Advantage Boulevard, Suite 102

Toledo, Ohio 43612

re:  Lease of City Property for Billboard

Dear Mr. Barker:

Thank you for your inquiry as to the City leasing your company billboard space; however, | write
to inform you that the City Manager has decided not to lease the real estate located at US 24
Bypass .5 Miles W/O SR 108 South Side Fast Bou’_nd,_Which is owned by the City.

We formally request that you-remove any and all structures from said premises no later than
thirty (30) days from daite of this letter.Any structure left on the premises after such date wil
be considered-abandoned and removed by the City at your Company's expense.
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Should you have any questions or.comments, please do not hesitate to contact my office.

Sincerely,

> o A

David M. Grahn
City Law Director
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cc:  Dr.Jon A Bisher, City Manager
Brent Damman, Zoning Administrator
Jerome Monaco, Electrical Superintendent

Gregory J. Heath, Finance Director
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